Shirley Mangrum
1231 Caledonia Court

Allen, Texas 75013 RECEIVED

JAN 18 2017
January 18, 2017

CiTY OF ALLEN
CITY SECRETARY

To: Mayor Steve Terrell

CC:  City Council, Peter Vargas, Bo Bass
From: Shirley Mangrum

Re:  Alien Planning and Zoning Board

Mayor Terrell,

This letter is to inform you and the Allen City Council that as of today, I am resigning from the Allen Planning
and Zoning Board. It has been a pleasure serving our great City and I thank you for the great opportunity to
serve on this Board for the past 8 years. It has been an honor.

Again, thank you and I look forward to continuing to serve the people of this City in other wonderful ways.

Sipcerely;




